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Withdrawal of paper enrolment form for the DGPP  
 
Effective March 19, 2023: 
 
Enrollment in the DGPP is done entirely in Workday.  
 
No forms need to be completed. 
 
Six weeks after enrolling in the DGPP, the employee will receive an email from the 
DGPP giving him or her the information needed to connect to the DGPP secure 
site and designate beneficiaries. 
 
As of April 3, 2023, the management of DGPP beneficiaries will be done directly 
through the DGPP secure site by the employee. No form will be required. 
 
 
Additional information 
DGPP Member Services 
Internal line: 6882433 options 9-3-2 
Toll free: 1-866-434-3166 
Secure messaging  

https://www.secure.rcd-dgp.com/Trans/Commun/Pages/NousJoindre.aspx?lang=en-CA

